
 

 

Public Notice: Vendor Participation in MHEC ERP RFP Process 
 
RFP Title: Next Generation Higher Education ERP System of Systems 
 
RFP Number: MHEC-RFP-04182024 
 
Date of Notice: August 15, 2024 
 
Proposal Submission Deadline: June 28, 2024 
 
The Midwestern Higher Education Compact (MHEC) is pleased to announce the vendors that submitted proposals 
in response to the RFP for the Next Generation Higher Education ERP System of Systems. The following vendors 
have submitted their proposals by the deadline: 
 

1. Academia 
2. Anthology 
3. Bakertilly 
4. BerryDunn 
5. Deloitte Consulting 
6. ERPA 
7. Gideon Taylor 
8. IronBrick, LLC. 
9. Oracle (Incumbent) 
10. Protiviti 
11. PTG 
12. Vanna Information Technologies 

 
This notice serves as an official record of the vendors that participated in the competitive bidding process. 
For further inquiries or details about the RFP process, please contact Nathan Sorensen, director of government 
contracts, 612-677-2767. 
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